Monthly Report February
A30 Car: Our plans for the A30 car for the month of February is to get a throttle put in the car so that it works a lot better than it did last year. We have put the body panels cut out and painted and ready to be put on the car. The only problem we have had this month was that our 30 team crew chief has been working on welding the other cars together.
S40 Car: Our goals for the S40 car for the month of February is to get the steering in and working as well as putting the motor on. The only problems that occurred was waiting for the car to be welded and getting the axle assembled and attached.
[bookmark: _GoBack]A50 Car: The goals for the month of February for the A50 car is to get the rear shocks fixed, get the brake in and working, placing the pedals in the correct place, and get the seat put in. The only problems we’ve had are making sure the brakes are in the correct place for our driver.
Batteries: The goal for the batteries team is to continue testing gear ratios and testing the batteries so that we will know the most efficient batteries to get for this year’s racing season. We have had very little problems with this aside from the batteries not giving us the results we hoped for. The new people on the team are working on learning how to gear and perform dynometer testing.
Graphics and Promotions: The graphics team is working on getting used to the new computer and getting sponsor logos printed out for the team shirts for this year’s racing season. Our promotions team is working on getting any last minute sponsors or any other donations for our program. 
